
 Date: 7 February 2020 

ADDENDUM 01 

To: All Potential Bidders 

From: UNDP IRAQ 

Subject: CHANGE OF BID SUBMISSION DEADLINE 

ITB-032-21 Rehabilitation of -Al Hussein Water Complex -Hay Al Hussein sub 

district, Basra Governorate-Iraq. GPS: 30.47912 N , 47.78802 E 

Reference is made to the UNDP published procurement notice for the ITB-032-21 Rehabilitation of -Al 
Hussein Water Complex -Hay Al Hussein sub district, Basra Governorate-Iraq. GPS: 30.47912 N , 47.78802 E 

on UNDP website. 

Prepared by: Approved by: 

Mazen Sarieddine Piero Emanuele Franceschetti 

Procurement & Logistics Analyst UNDP IRAQ Head of Service Center, UNDP IRAQ 

providing extra time to potential bidders to prepare and submit their bids.

The interested bidders are kindly requested to adhere to the above new criteria and submit their bids 

before the deadline accordingly. 

This Addendum 01 forms an integral part of the ITB-032-21. All other Terms and Conditions in this ITB 

will remain unchanged.  

Due to the recent changes of the Policies and procedures in central bank of Iraq including the 

changes in processing bid security in Iraqi banks, all interested potential bidders are hereby notified 

that: 

1. The bid submission deadline has been extended from 9 February 2021 to 15 February 2021


